
 
MORGAN COUNTY SCHOOLS 

GUIDING CHILDREN – INSPIRING FUTURES 
RALPH W. HAMILTON, Ed.D., SUPERINTENDENT 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Your child, ______________________ , has been selected to receive Extended School 

Services. This program is made available to students who need additional time to attain the 

educational goals that all students need in order to be successful in school. Your child has been 

recommended for the following reason(s):  

● Does not understand concepts 

● Needs direct instruction 

● Needs more time to complete class work or project  

● Needs to prepare for a test low grades, risk of failing class  

● Other: _____________________________________ 

 

ESS will take place on _________________ from _______________.  During this time 

your child will receive individual or small group instruction in the subject area(s) where there 

needs to be improvement. You will be informed of your child’s progress every nine weeks. In 

addition, you may reach out to me or your child’s teacher at any time so you can learn more 

about your child’s academic growth. We are indeed fortunate to offer this excellent service at 

no charge to our students. We are not satisfied until all of our students are learning as well as 

they can. We know that you want the best for your child as well. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact me at school. This program will work if we all work together with the 

common goal of helping our children be successful.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

ESS Coordinator 


